
PREA AUDITOR 
WILL BE ON-SITE 

October 27th, 28th, 29th 2014 
 

A certified auditor from the following firm: 

    

RAQUET JUSTICE CONSULTANTS LLC 

P.O. Box 274 

Saint Peters, Pennsylvania 19470-0274 
Will be present on the above dates. If you would like to contact the auditor prior to the on-site 
visit, please use the contact information above. You may write a PRIVATE letter, no questions 
asked. All letters should be focused on PREA (Prison Rape Elimination Act) and your 
experiences while at this facility. 

 

 

If you have any questions about this notice, please direct them to: 

 

Drew Fredericks, Director 

PREA Manager 

 

 
Posted: 9-12-14 


